
MEMO 

 

To: Carroll County Board of Supervisors 

From: R. Cellell Dalton 

Date: 4-30-20 

Subject: Enterprise Zone Requirements 

 

Currently the County offers incentives in the designated Enterprise Zones.  I request 

that the local incentives mirror the State incentives, which require a minimum of 25 new 

jobs be created, the minimum pay be 175% of minimum wage, and a minimum of 

$2,000,000 investment.   


